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ACADEMY /S
Tuesday 10 September 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer,

| am delighted to announce that All-Star Academy will be launching brand new classes to Carr Junior
School as an after- school club commencing Thursday 19 September. Our first term will run
September — February and then February to July.

e All-Star Academy (Years 1 - 6) - Thursday — School finishing time - 4.15pm
All-Star Academy- (Performing Arts)

In each lesson children will work at developing their acting, singing and dancing skills to create a
performance for their number one fans - (friends and family!) Our classes not only help to create
budding performers, but they instil confidence, improve coordination and encourages literacy skills
such as reading and writing through our script work and character development techniques. Most
importantly we make new friends and have fun each week!

What's more?! — All-Star Academy will be working towards a mini performance at the end of our
project in February and will have an awards ceremony where our talented pupils can show back
their skills to parents/carers.

Register

If you would like your child to join one of our All-Star Academy classes, please see below to follow
our online sign-up instructions.

How to sign up:

e Visit our website: www.allstaracademy.co.uk/register

e Select: Carr Junior School, York to show the classes on our School Schedule.

e Select the class of your choice and follow the Sign-Up instructions.

e Payment details will also be sent via GoCardless once your child’s place has been confirmed.
Our tuition fee is payable in 6 monthly instalments of £18 PCM and is £108 for the 6-month
Term running from September to February (approximately £5.50 per session)

e Afull registration Form including Terms and Conditions will be sent and must be returned
before your child attends their first class.

e Issues with our website? — Please don’t hesitate to contact us via email:
info.allstaracademy@gmail.com
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What to bring

KIT: Please bring a change of all black clothing such as t-shirt and leggings/ joggers. With sensible
footwear (plimsole pumps/ trainers). This will ensure all children are ready to learn in unrestricted
clothing for dance and or drama.

DRINK: A refillable water bottle should be brought to session to keep students hydrated — All that
learning is thirsty work!

UNIFORM ORDER: Look the part! - All-Star Uniforms available to order to request yours please
email: office.allstaracademy@gmail.com for a uniform order form. Please note it is NOT essential to
wear our branded uniform for our classes.
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